
The new Nazko Valley Elementary website is available: https://nazko.sd28.bc.ca/  

 

 

 

Horseback Riding Lessons! 

Friday, May 17th 

Our school will be attending     

Triple J Ranch to learn how 

to ride horseback and take 

a trail ride! 

Please watch for further            

information and permission 

forms that will be sent home 

shortly.  
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Important Dates  

May 17 - Horseback Riding  

May 20 -  Statutory  Holiday -                         

No School   

June 3 - NI Day - No School  

June 27 - Last day of school for       

students 

 

A healthy diet supports student 

success at school. Please send 

healthy foods for snacks and 

Students are reminded to dress for the changing weather. Be prepared to be outside. It is important 

for students to bring a warm coat, gloves and a warm hat.  Students will play outside most days.  

Clayton Gauthier 

We are very excited to 

welcome artist       

Clayton Gauthier to 

our school mid-June.  He is a multimedia artist 

whose skills include drawing, painting, carving, 

drum and rattle making, logos, mirror etching, 

tattoos, graphic art and murals.                              

Stay tuned for exact dates and times.  


